

Cir. No. BBPSNB/OFF-CIR/2024-25/014

Date: 26 Dec., 2024

Circular for Winter Vacation

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the school will remain closed for winter vacation from 30th December 2024 to 4th January 2025 for classes PS I to XII.

The school will reopen on 6th January 2025 with the following schedule:

Classes I – XII: 09:00 AM to 02:30 PM

Classes PS I - PS III: 10:30 AM to 02:20 PM

Special classes for Classes X and XII will be held from 2nd January 2025 to 4th January 2025 from 09:00 AM to 02:00 PM.

Please note that the Admin Office will be closed from 30th December 2024 to 1st January 2025.

From 2nd January 2025, the Admin Office will be operational from 09:00 AM to 03:30 PM.

We wish all our students and staff a wonderful winter break!

Merry Chrístmas & Happy New Year

Deepa Agarwal

Principal